
Fifth Grade– Week of April 13-17 

 

Reading and Writing 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Topic of the Week: 

Robots  

Click on the picture 

for a video or text. 

   
Class Code:  vnr3390    

Writing 
(20 minutes/day) 

Create your 
own robot!!  Draw with 
paper or use the paint 
on the computer.  
Search paint on your 
computer search bar! 

Identify three text 
features and what you 
learn from them from the 
text Robot World. 

In your opinion, if you 
had a robot in real life 
what would it do.  Give 
reasons why. 

In your opinion, if you 
had a robot in real life 
what would it do.  Give 
reasons why. 

If you were to invent a 
robot to help your 
community.  What task 
would you have the 
robot perform and why. 

Independent 
Reading  
(15minutes/day) 
Read this book or 
another text of 
your choice. 

 

Go to Get Epic to pick a 
book of your choice.  If 
you search robot you 
will find several books! 
 
You may also read a 
book from home! 
 

Go to Get Epic to pick a 
book of your choice.  If 
you search robot you will 
find several books! 
 
You may also read a book 
from home! 
 

Go to Get Epic to pick a 
book of your choice.  If 
you search robot you will 
find several books! 
 
You may also read a book 
from home! 
 

Go to Get Epic to pick a 
book of your choice.  If 
you search robot you will 
find several books! 
 
You may also read a book 
from home! 
 

Go to Get Epic to pick a 
book of your choice.  If 
you search robot you will 
find several books! 
 
You may also read a book 
from home! 
 

Grammar/ 
Vocabulary 
(5 minutes/day) 
Click on the link  

Eugenie Clark:  
 

Click here to get the 
vocabulary story.  

Definitions and 

Sentences 

 

Click here! To get all 12 

words.  

 Use the  flash cards to 

review the definitions of 

the words.  

Today is game day! Play 
three games of your 

choice!  
 

Don’t forget to 
enable/allow Adobe Flash 

Player! 

Quiz Day! 
 
Click here to take the 
test! 
 Press “self check” button at 
the bottom to see how you 
did. 

https://www.getepic.com/app/search
https://www.getepic.com/app/search
https://www.getepic.com/app/search
https://www.getepic.com/app/search
https://www.getepic.com/app/search
https://www.sadlierconnect.com/anonymous/viewResource.html?resourceID=81591&programTOCId=3184&alias=vw&eventId=XrFPEJW8Wn5PBL2d&eventValidation=1a97a3baf23d00377abfc8d278db738c._.I3Z7e1ea_QI6U-6clmR9dvJ1EYR_X6XwW6jyx7U4aygmeMJd2mpp0-vAUQxEP4-0Mm6bbzkP8uVXOwa-NPZ31g~~
https://www.sadlierconnect.com/anonymous/viewResource.html?resourceID=81591&programTOCId=3184&alias=vw&eventId=XrFPEJW8Wn5PBL2d&eventValidation=1a97a3baf23d00377abfc8d278db738c._.I3Z7e1ea_QI6U-6clmR9dvJ1EYR_X6XwW6jyx7U4aygmeMJd2mpp0-vAUQxEP4-0Mm6bbzkP8uVXOwa-NPZ31g~~
https://www.sadlierconnect.com/anonymous/viewResource.html?resourceID=81594&programTOCId=3184&alias=vw&eventId=XESfalW6VgvXkjqg&eventValidation=e2c918a8051ad2b644bba8c9f77963dc._.I3Z7e1ea_QI6U-6clmR9dvJ1EYR_X6XwW6jyx7U4aygmeMJd2mpp0-vAUQxEP4-0Mm6bbzkP8uVXOwa-NPZ31g~~
https://www.sadlierconnect.com/anonymous/product.html?productId=41&alias=vw&eventId=rLIlzScyXlSQd3nl&eventValidation=527567546e60adff39421d22566c1beb._.I3Z7e1ea_QI6U-6clmR9dvJ1EYR_X6XwW6jyx7U4aygmeMJd2mpp0-vAUQxEP4-0Mm6bbzkP8uVXOwa-NPZ31g~~
https://www.sadlierconnect.com/anonymous/product.html?productId=41&alias=vw&eventId=rLIlzScyXlSQd3nl&eventValidation=527567546e60adff39421d22566c1beb._.I3Z7e1ea_QI6U-6clmR9dvJ1EYR_X6XwW6jyx7U4aygmeMJd2mpp0-vAUQxEP4-0Mm6bbzkP8uVXOwa-NPZ31g~~
https://www.sadlierconnect.com/anonymous/viewResource.html?resourceID=126452&programTOCId=3184&alias=vw&eventId=h4ytzbObN0d330op&eventValidation=3adc8cf1353534a47cde68ec8b55b129._.I3Z7e1ea_QI6U-6clmR9dvJ1EYR_X6XwW6jyx7U4aygmeMJd2mpp0-vAUQxEP4-0Mm6bbzkP8uVXOwa-NPZ31g~~
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=UuPAImipntw
https://www.getepic.com/app/read/24259
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=8wHJjLMnikU
https://newsela.com/read/ocean-trash-rov/id/2000003393/?collection_id=2000000156&search_id=5b3e41c5-5288-439e-abe1-596cd4a22d50
https://newsela.com/read/elem-sick-students-robot-double?search_id=61a45207-2b35-456c-8d23-a7d2d0876f56


Fifth Grade– Week of April 13-17 

 

iReady 
Reading 
(15 minutes/day) 
Log in to iReady 
to practice your 
reading skills. 

     

 

 

Math/Science 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Math 
Fluency practice 
(5-10 minutes) 
Click on the link for a 
fun game to play. 

     

Math Lesson 
(20 minutes/day) 
Watch this video to 
learn how to access 
the iReady Practice 
Video for Monday. 

Log in to iReady.  Click 
on the Teacher 

Assigned lessons on 
the left 

Log in to iReady.  
Click on the Teacher 
Assigned lessons on 

the left 

Click Here 
Fluency and Practice 

Pick any 5 

Click Here 
Fluency and Practice Pick 

another 5 

Click on this link. Do #1, 
2, 3, 6, 9   

“Multiplying Whole 
Numbers” 

“Practice multiplying 
Whole Number” 

iReady Math 
(15 minutes/day) 
Complete the Next 
Lesson under the My 
Path heading. 

     

Science 
STEMscopedia 

Matter and Energy in 
Plants 

Concept Review Game  
Energy in Plants 

 

Content  Connection 
Video  

Parts of a plant 

 

Content Connection Video 
Parts of a Plant- Did you 

know? 

Jenny’s plant  
Reading A,B or C 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=FzVpQhyiQ-M&t=89s
http://www.clever.com/
http://www.clever.com/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Cj0vNtNH1KUwJYwcsD_k59FS8iL-0Q5B/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Cj0vNtNH1KUwJYwcsD_k59FS8iL-0Q5B/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1T50MkxLG2oMr0J2lYd1nCi37q_N_KKlk/view?usp=sharing
http://www.clever.com
http://www.clever.com
http://www.clever.com
http://www.clever.com
http://www.clever.com
https://www.factmonster.com/math/flashcards
https://www.factmonster.com/math/flashcards
https://www.factmonster.com/math/flashcards
https://www.factmonster.com/math/flashcards
https://www.factmonster.com/math/flashcards
http://www.clever.com
http://www.clever.com
http://www.clever.com
http://www.clever.com
http://www.clever.com
https://students.springfieldpublicschools.com/SitePages/Applications.aspx
https://students.springfieldpublicschools.com/SitePages/Applications.aspx
https://students.springfieldpublicschools.com/SitePages/Applications.aspx
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Encore 

Fifth Grade Encore 

Dance Art Physical Education Music Science Technology 
You’re invited to 

show me all your 

hard work! Upload 

your practice videos 

into your dance 

portfolio on Class 

Dojo! Be sure to 

send me a message 

when you do so I 

know where to look. 

 

Ghostbusters 
Dance 

 
Bachata Dance 
 

Grades 5 Step Dance 

-  

https://www.youtub

e.com/watch?v=uu5

sahmeEbo 

 

 
Here’s another video 
for you to practice 

Hi Friends, home 
that everyone is 

doing ok.  I have a 
fun video here you 

can look at with 
your parents.  It is 

a How to Draw 
video you can do 

with any materials 
you have at home 

 
 

https://youtu.be/c
d4fYncwbj4 

 

Hi Students!  I hope 
you are all doing well 
and staying active!  
Here’s a great video of 
a game you can play by 
yourself or with others.  
The only equipment 
you need are 2 paper 
balls, a book, and a 
plastic bag.  My record 
is 3 times with the balls 
10 feet apart.  See if 
you can beat that!  Mr. 
Kupinsky 
https://www.youtube.c
om/watch?v=TJuYFFKy
oew&feature=youtu.be 

 

Hi kids, 
I know that you’re 
going to have a lot 
of fun learning to 
sing this song. I 
can’t wait to be 
with all of you 
again. Please stay 
well! 
Go to this link: 
https://musicplayo
nline.com/grades/g
rade-5/ 
 
1. Scroll to song 

#3 – Little 
Tommy Tinker 
from the song 
list. 

2. Go to “Movies” 
and click 
“Lyrics” for the 
words of this 
song. 

Howdy students, I hope you all are being 

great scientists and exploring the world 

via technology, walks with your family, 

or through all the work you’re doing for 

your classroom teachers.  This week you 

are going to complete a science lab 

activity at home and document 

everything you do including the 

materials you use, and the results on the 

science data lab sheet. This at home 

experiment you do will not and should 

not require you to buy any materials 

from a store and can be done either 

indoors or outside with parents’ 

permission. Once you have an idea of 

what you want to do and here are some 

safe and easy labs at home you can do 

(what happens to juice when I put in the 

freezer, what happens when I mix water 

and some cooking oil, what happens 

when I mix colors drawing, or what 

happens to a puddle of water poured on 

the sidewalk outside?) Start out with the 

question at the top to identify what you 

Grades 3-5 
Let’s revisit one of our 
favorites, challenge 
yourself by creating a 
masterpiece on ice! 

 
 
 
 
https://studio.code.org
/s/frozen/stage/1/puzz
le/1 

 

https://youtu.be/ZGLXBnUNTwQ
https://youtu.be/ZGLXBnUNTwQ
https://youtu.be/xbjpN2epjUU
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=uu5sahmeEbo
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=uu5sahmeEbo
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=uu5sahmeEbo
https://youtu.be/cd4fYncwbj4
https://youtu.be/cd4fYncwbj4
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=TJuYFFKyoew&feature=youtu.be
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=TJuYFFKyoew&feature=youtu.be
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=TJuYFFKyoew&feature=youtu.be
https://musicplayonline.com/grades/grade-5/
https://musicplayonline.com/grades/grade-5/
https://musicplayonline.com/grades/grade-5/
https://studio.code.org/s/frozen/stage/1/puzzle/1
https://studio.code.org/s/frozen/stage/1/puzzle/1
https://studio.code.org/s/frozen/stage/1/puzzle/1
https://students.springfieldpublicschools.com/SitePages/Applications.aspx
https://students.springfieldpublicschools.com/SitePages/Applications.aspx
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with. Remember our 
finale “Come Alive” 
dance is just as 
important to 
practice. Feel free to 
post these practice 
videos too! 
 
Come Alive (Finale 
Dance) 

https://www.youtub

e.com/watch?v=rXgx

e-D8CJs 
 

 

3. This song is 
sung in the 
style of a 
round. If you 
have brothers 
and/or sisters, 
then this might 
be fun for them 
to learn too. 
Remember, a 
round is when 
two or more 
people are 
singing the 
same song, 
only someone 
begins 
afterwards and 
never catches 
up to the first 
singer.  

4. Try scrolling up 
to “MP3 
Accompanimen
t” to sing with 
only the 
instrumental 
background. 

5. If you want to 
keep singing, 
then try these 
steps with song 
#5 – Boom 
Chicka Boom. 

are looking to observe in your 

experiment. Then go ahead and list all 

the materials you are using and feel free 

to add to the list if needed. After listing 

your materials, create your hypothesis. 

Remember a hypothesis is an educated 

guess of what you think the outcome 

will be. If your hypothesis comes up 

wrong, that’s okay as it is still giving you 

scientific data for your research project. 

Continue with the methods and 

procedure section to tell me what you 

will be doing and what happened when 

you did it. Be very specific please. Then 

wrap up your lab sheet with a well 

written conclusion explaining if your 

hypothesis was correct or not and why. 

Have fun and be safe. 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1rbmJV

OwxzQryGT767GQPV3KX2CLqIjYz/view?

usp=sharing 

 

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=rXgxe-D8CJs
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=rXgxe-D8CJs
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=rXgxe-D8CJs
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1rbmJVOwxzQryGT767GQPV3KX2CLqIjYz/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1rbmJVOwxzQryGT767GQPV3KX2CLqIjYz/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1rbmJVOwxzQryGT767GQPV3KX2CLqIjYz/view?usp=sharing

